[bookmark: _GoBack]College Confidential:
Good morning..
I received the email this morning from the research department, and they have decided that your company is not one that we would like to offer advertising slots to.  We thank you for your inquiry and good luck to your company in the future.
Thank you,
Todd Tribble
 Manager of New Business Development
50 E-Business Way, Suite 300
Cincinnati, OH  45241
Direct Line  513-985-4174
Cell Phone   513-703-9661
Fax  Number 1-800-680-8925
ttribble@hobsons.com

The Princeton Review:
Hi Howard,
I regret to inform you that we cannot proceed with this partnership. Upon further review, our VP had some objections that we could not get past. My apologies for this – it really was my intention but I didn’t have the final call.
 I will notify my finance team and obviously you will not be receiving an invoice. 
 Sincerely,
Josh Escott 
 
